
 
November 30, 2020 
 
  
Mr. John Tessman 
1207 Superior Avenue 
Tomah, WI  54460 
 
 
 
 Subject: Approval of Updated Sewer Vapor Assessment Cost Request, 122 East Oak Street, Sparta 
  DNR BRRTS Activity #02-42-551921 
 
Dear Mr. Tessman: 
 
Your proposed change order is approved. You may proceed with the proposed work.  The Department of Natural 
Resources (DNR) received the proposal titled Cost Estimate Sewer Vapor Sample Assessment prepared by REI 
Engineering and submitted on your behalf on November 30, 2020. 
 
Work approved under this scope includes investigating and testing sewer vapors using method TO-15 for 
chlorinated volatile organic compounds. A Sewer vapor pathway report will also be generated to summarize the 
results of the work performed. Cost approved for this change order is $3,718.00 for consulting and $500.00 for 
sub-contractors, for a total of $4,218.00 approved for consulting and sub-contractor costs.   
 
Please be aware that you are required to comply with all applicable statutes and administrative rules including the 
Wis. Admin. Code NR 700 series. 
 
This approval does not guarantee the reimbursement of costs under the Dry Cleaner Environmental Response 
Program (DERP).  Reimbursement is contingent upon availability of funding and a final determination regarding 
the eligibility of costs at the time of claim review. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact me at 715-492-2304 or 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Matt Thompson 
Hydrogeologist 
 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
 
cc: Dave Larsen, REI, via email 
 DERP Fund Manager – Fitchburg 
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